
Waterfront Safety Committee 
 

Meeting Date:   April 13, 2020 via Zoom 
 
Meeting  
Recap Date:  April 15, 2020 

 
Attendees:  
Committee: Craig Brigham, Jim Coughlin, Gordon Fuller, Bill Haverty, Mike Lannan,  

Bill Paige, Jeffrey Wilt 
Community  
Members: Dan Webster 
 
 
The committee met to discuss waterfront recommendations for the upcoming Summer 2020 
season.  Recommendations to be presented at the April Overseers meeting include: 
  

1. Invite individuals to continue to use the waterfront in accordance with CDC and State of 
Maine guidelines.  Require individuals to bring their own equipment and take it with 
them when finished.    
 

2. Install the two boat floats, as planned, late in May. 
 

3. Within 2-weeks of proposed float installation, the WSC will recommend appropriate 
guidelines for the safe use of the boat floats in accordance with CDC and State of Maine 
guidelines. 


